1995 Haywood Road
Hendersonville, NC 28739
August 10, 1983

Dear Friends and Relatives:

The 49th annual Killian reunion will be held at Castanea Presbyterian
Church, Lucia, N. C. on September 11, 1983 at 3 p.m. It is approximately
4 miles from the Catawba River »n fthe left of the road as you go North
(Highway #16) from Charlotte, N. C.
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A11 descendants of pioneer Andreas Killian are invited to come and bring
their friends.

After the business session, a picnic dinner will be held in the church
fellowship hall -- so please bring a picnic basket with you.

"The Killian Family in North Carolina" by Yates Killian has been reprinted

and is available at $4 per copy, which includes postage for mailing. Please
note that this is a reprint and not a new book.

We will be looking forward to seeing you on the 11th.
Sincerely,

T el

William D. Killia




